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Asthma Pilot Project 

Propeller Asthma Medication Management Program  

 
Thank you for being a partner to Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. (Molina Healthcare), and for 

taking good care of our Members.  

 

Molina Healthcare is announcing a pilot project launching in April in collaboration with Propeller, a 

leader in digital platforms for respiratory health management.  This program will begin enrolling 

asthmatic Members.  Propeller helps reduce the cost of care while delivering better quality of life for 

individuals with chronic respiratory disease through the use of sensors, mobile apps and services. 

 

Members enrolled in the Propeller program will receive sensors to attach to their inhalers.  The 

sensors passively track medication use information in real time.  Members use the Propeller app or 

online portal to access information about their medication use. 

 

Molina Healthcare Care Coordinators will be actively reaching out to these Members and may 

encourage them to contact you, their Primary Care Practitioner (PCP), regarding their asthma 

controller medications or to schedule an asthma care visit. 

 

PCP’s are notified of their patient’s enrollment in the Propeller Asthma Program and when any of the 

following occurs: 

 

 A decline in the Member’s asthma control status; and/or 

 Non-adherence to controller medications for a period of seven (7) days. 

 

As always, it is our goal to provide you with excellent customer service and support. If you have any 

questions, please call Provider Services toll free at (800) 377-9594, Monday through Friday between 

8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  
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